
 
 
Tell Them From Me Parent survey  
 
This term, our school is taking part in the Tell Them From Me parent survey. The survey is 
completed on-line and is run by an independent research company, The Learning Bar, which 
specialises in school-based surveys.   
 
The Tell Them From Me surveys provide schools with student, teacher and parent perspectives 
about the engagement and wellbeing of their students. This information is valuable to schools and 
can be used to identify strengths and weaknesses, as well as areas to target for improvement.  
 
The survey also provides feedback to schools about the extent to which parents feel the school 
supports learning and positive behaviour and promotes a safe and inclusive environment. 

Participating in the parent survey is entirely voluntary, confidential and takes about 30 minutes. To 
participate in the survey please go to the following link: 
 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/trqty 

OR use the following QR code: 

 

The Tell Them From Me Parent Survey will close on Friday 23rd September. 
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